
November 28, 2021 

Good afternoon Wilson Families, 

I hope you all had peaceful holiday. I look forward to welcoming your 
children back to the building tomorrow. As we navigate this unusual year as 
a school, we are reviewing our building procedures to ensure that we can 
maximize our time in the classrooms and keep our students and adults 
safe.  

As stated in my previous communication, we will be adjusting our cell phone policy. This week, we are focusing on 
providing our students with the information that phones will be collected due to the inappropriate use of the YondR 
pouches. We have found this to be a successful way to keep students focused in the classroom during school hours.  

*NEW PROCEDURE* I am asking that if you are coming to the building to meet with an administrator, you call ahead to 
schedule a time to meet. We are extremely busy throughout the day but would love to sit with you to discuss how we 
can best support your child. It would be extremely helpful if this time was scheduled in advance so that we can give you 
our full attention. You can schedule an appointment by emailing WilsonInfo@rcsdk12.org or by calling the Main Office at 
(585) 328-3440. 

Report cards were mailed home by Central Office, if you do not receive your child's report card by Friday, feel free to 
reach out to the school.  

We look forward to incorporating some fun activities into our school day as we enter the upcoming holiday season!  

Have a great week! 

Julie VanDerwater 
Principal 
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